/ VRUDDHI

ENGINEERING WORKS LIMITED

VEWL

Date:-30-09-2024

To,

The General Manager,
Department of Corporate Services,
BSE Limited

Listing Department

Phiroze Jeejeeboy Tower,

Dalal Street,

Fort Mumbai-400 001

Scrip code: 544157
Sub:- Intimation of Closure of Trading Window in terms of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider
Trading) Regulations, 2015

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is to inform that in terms of Company’s Code of Practices and Procedures for fair Disclosure
of Unpublished Price Sensitive Information (UPSI) and the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading)
Regulations, 2015, the trading window for dealing in securities of the Company shall be closed for
all Designated Persons (including Directors and Promoters) and their relatives, from October 01,
2024 till the completion of 48 hours after the declaration of the Financial Results of the Company
for the Half Year ending on September 30, 2024.

Accordingly, all Designated Persons and their immediate relatives are advised not to trade in the
securities of the Company during the aforesaid period of Closure of Trading Window.

This trading window closure notice operates independently and does not intend to amend, alter,
modify, curtail, or extend any other notice(s) on the closure of trading window, if any, for any other
purpose, whether currently in effect or to be issued during the validity of this notice.

You are requested to please take the same on your record.
For Vruddhi Engineering Works Limited

VEDANT

MUKESH
MEHTA

Vedant Mukesh Mehta
Whole-time Director
DIN 08936999

www.vruddhicouplers.com sales@vruddhicouplers.com

Reg. Office: 1317, Hubtown Solaris

g N. S. Phadke Road, Near Flyover Bridge, @ 022-261 28915/16

Andheri East, Mumbai - 400069

GST: 27AAHCV6949H1ZQ

(Formerly known as Vruddhi Steel Limited) CIN: U28246MH2020PLC348853



		2024-09-30T15:40:03+0530
	VEDANT MUKESH MEHTA




